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Year 5 Visits to South Hill Park 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

As part of our Art topic this half term, year 5 would like to take a walk to South Hill Park where we will sit in 

the grounds as class groups and create our oil pastel pictures in the style of Monet.  

 

We are planning to go on Thursday 13th July from 1:45 – 2:45pm. After this we will walk back to school 

ready for the end of day at the normal time. 

 

Please could you confirm if you are happy for your child to take part in this activity by completing the 

online form: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/pJin1S5e8n 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Kerslake & Miss Davis 
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